
Fire Safety Week 
Students will learn about fire safety during the week of 
Oct. 10-12.  We will be looking at a Lac du Flambeau Fire 
Truck and meeting Smokey the Bear on Thursday, 
October 12.  Our program will be from 9:45-10:15 and 
Smokey the Bear will join the students outside for recess 
at 11:00. 
 
Please talk with your child about fire safety at home and 
practice a home fire drill and meeting place.  Students will 
receive a flashlight and a fire hat to take home.  Thank you 
to the Lac du Flambeau Fire Department! 
 
~4K-1st grade Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 


